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Dear Parents & Carers,       23rd November 2023 
 

Infant Nativity 
 

Rehearsals are underway for our infant nativity “It’s a Baby!”, and we are very much looking 
forward to inviting parents into school to watch the performance. All infant children will be taking 
part. 
 
Performances will take place on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December at 2pm, and 2 tickets 
will be issued per family for either the Wednesday or the Thursday performance. If one or both 
ticket holders are unable to make their allotted time, we ask that you approach other infant 
parents and arrange to swap tickets wherever possible. Please speak to your child’s class teacher 
if you have any difficulties with this.   
 
Pre-school siblings are welcome to attend, and benches will be provided for them to sit on, 
however, parents are responsible for looking after their own pre-school children at all times. 
Siblings within the school will see the performance on Monday 4th during the morning dress 
rehearsal. 
 
We understand that you will be excited to see the performance, however, we are unable to open 
the doors until 1:45pm. You are welcome to arrive early to queue, but please be prepared for the 
weather! You are permitted to take photographs and video footage during the performance; 
however, you are not permitted to share any of the images or recordings on social media.  
 
The performance will be finished by approximately 3pm, and parents are welcome to take their 
children home early afterwards, once they are changed and have been dismissed by their 
teacher. 
 
We look forward to seeing you, and hope you enjoy the performance! 
 

Ms Foster, Miss Tansley & Mrs Bonnick 
 
 
 


